





CHAPTER 'T' TEAM

- Chapter Directors
 Debbie & Ralph Stewart
- Newsletter Editor
 Tommy Martin
 Ph 678-725-1632
 martinty@bellsouth.net
- Treasurer, Ticket & Goody Sales
 Charleen Dennis
- Membership Enhancement Sid Cohen
- Ticket Sales
 Charleen Dennis
- Ride Coordinator Sid Harris
- Event Coordinator Donna Cohen
- Sun Shine Lady Sylvia Stogden
- Member Contact Coordinator Jim Stogden
- Couple of the Year
 Tommy & Vicky Martin
- Individuals of the Year Donna Cohen Charleen Dennis

Chapter Director

Many times I sit back and wonder where you all are. We have planned rides and events why aren't you attending? It is a beautiful time of year to be riding your motorcycle and having a good time. Come on guys get out here with us.

This weekend we have a ride up to Ellijay...it is apple time!! Stands up at the Race Trac Saturday morning at 8:00AM. On Tuesday we have a chapter meet and eat. We are meeting at The Chop House in Madison at 6:00PM. I hope you will join us.

In a few weeks we will be having our Chapter cookout and bon fire. It is on schedule for Saturday, November 9th at 6:00PM at our house. The following Saturday, November 16th we have our 2nd annual game night. It begins at 5:00PM at Charleen's. If you did not attend last year you missed out. We have on schedule "Chicken Feet" and our famous LRC. Bring a roll of quarters each and wear your loose pants because you know there will be food.

Continued Next Pg

Monthly Gathering - Second Thursday of each Month at: , The Loco's Grill & Pub, 1985 S. Barnett Shoals Road, Athens, GA 30605

We join to eat at 6:00 PM and the meeting starts at 7:00PM.
(where we share GWRRA information & fun activities)
"Come Join Us and get the most out of your GWRRA Membership"

FRIENDS for FUN, SAFETY and KNOWLEDGE

As you can see we have quite a few things happening. It takes a lot to plan these things, I sure hope you will take the time to participate with us.

Riding, friends, fun and of course food...what could be better?

"Participation Is the Key to Enjoying Life with Chapter <u>T</u>"

As usual please watch your email or listen for a phone call for more information on rides and dinners.

Next Monthly Gathering..... Thursday, November 14th

Where: Loco's Grill and Pub, 1985 S. Barnett Shoals Road, Athens, GA 30605

We will eat at 6:00PM and meet at 7:00PM

Ride Safe and Have Fun, Debbie and Ralph Stewart Chapter T Director



FAMILY

Family isn't always blood.

It's the people in your life who want you in theirs; the ones who accept you for who you are. The ones who would do anything to see you smile and who love you no matter what!

Georgia District COY 2018-2019

19 September – 22 September we had a wonderful fun filled weekend at the 2019 Georgia District Ride-In, at River Vista in Dillard, GA. We look forward to another fun weekend in 2020 at the same location. Let us take this time to congratulate and wish the very best of year to Bob and Karla Greer as the newly selected 2019-2020 Georgia District Couple of Year. The Friday evening Chili Cook Off had a variety of chili recipes. Left over chili was used as one of the toppings for the hot dog supper Saturday evening. Though we didn't participate in the rides, we know they were great mountain rides just from comments of both in-state and out-of state riders. Sunday morning before many of us left for home, we had a morning praise and worship devotional led by Jim.

We have found ourselves busy with catching up with home, medical and vehicle issues (with the van being possessed, i.e., lights coming on and off – doors opening on their own -- Jim threatened to "lay hands" on it.) I talked him out of shooting it, but instead get a new vehicle. Also, one trike is headed to the shop to get worked on – the other trike is waiting to get "getting in the wind". Weather has been wonderful for it and we are hoping to do so soon. And....life goes on.

Though this article is short, our commitment to GWRRA and Chapter T is **NOT!**

We look forward to riding and visiting other chapters and fulfilling the rest of our bucket list items by riding in all the counties in Georgia just like Ralph and Debbie Stewart and working on next years itinerary on the possibility of doing the Trail of Tears Ride from North Carolina to Oklahoma. Jim says "we might as well keep on going to New Mexico, Arizona and California – YAAAHOOOO!!!! (Sylvia's Victory Yell)

We hope to see y'all at our regular meeting at Loco's Thursday 10 October. We eat at 6:00p and meet at 7:00 and....there is always fun and games.

May God Bless You & Yours Jim & Sylvia

Membership Enhancement Coordinators

Last month I started our news letter article making a statement about having to figure out each month what I need to write about. No problem this month. I was reading this months Wing World magazine. There is an article call "Promoting our Benefits". The more I read the more I thought of us (GWRRA). So my article this month is, if you haven't read your October issue of Wing World, please at least read the article that starts on page 40 and goes through page 45. Don't worry about a lot of reading there are a lot of pictures along the way. Happy reading.

Sid and Donna Cohen

Membership Enhancement Coordinators

Event Coordinator

Chuckles.....

A women was driving down the highway at 75 miles per hour, when she noticed a motorcycle policeman following her. Instead of slowing down, she picked up speed. When she looked back again she noticed there were two motorcycle policeman following her. She shot up to 90 miles per hour. The next time she looked back she there were three cops following her.

Suddenly she spotted at a service station up ahead. She screeched to a stop and ran into the ladies room. Ten minutes later she innocently walked out. The three cops were standing there waiting for her. Without batting an eye she coyly said "I'll bet none of you thought I would make it"

Another chuckle...

A divorce court judge says to the husband, "Mr. Garrily, I have reviewed your case thoroughly, and have decided to give your wife \$800.00 a month." "That's very fair your honor," he replied. "And every now and then, I'll try to send her a few bucks.



Jim & Sylvia Stogden 10/7



Donna Cohen 10/10



Donna Cohen (Recovering from knee surgery)

GEORGIA DISTRICT TEAM

Frank & Melinda Brothers - Directors Vance & Fern Oakes - Assistant Directors Barry & Barbara Owens - Assistant Directors Lawana Woodard - Treasurer Murry & Dawn Cail - District Educators Norman & Wendy Morton- Membership Enhancement Carlos Lozano - Web Master/Vendor Coordinator Bob & Karla Greer - Motorist Awareness Jim & Sylvia Stogden District Couple of the Year





October 2019

Sun	Mon	Tue	Wed	Thu	Fri	Sat
		1	2	3	4	5
6	7	8	9	10	11	12
13	14	15	16	17	18	19
20	21	22	23	24	25	26
27	28	29	30	31		

FRIENDS for FUN, SAFETY and KNOWLEDGE